
Wednesday, September 25th  
 
Main Announcements -  
The junior class is currently selling Football Homecoming T-shirts. The sale will end 
on September 27th.  T-shirts will be available for pick-up on October 3rd in the High 
School Library.  Completed order forms may be dropped off to Mrs. Stemle. The theme 
for Football Homecoming is "Rock and Roll". Website to order is 
https://marketingmat.com/collections/sv-homecoming  
 
Hello, juniors! I hear some of you are in the driver’s seat now. I’ve got a question: 
would you buy a car you’ve never driven? I don’t think so! And you shouldn’t attend a 
college you haven’t visited. Visiting campuses is the best way to know where you’ll 
succeed. Come talk to your school counselor about getting passes for college visits, or 
plan a trip on the weekend with your family or friends. Visit 
LearnMoreIndiana.org/college​ for information on college visits.  
 
There will be an FFA meeting after school today, at 5 PM.  
 
Lunch today - Mac and Cheese, Green Beans, and a Roll 
Breakfast tomorrow - Mini Cinni’s 
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